
 

 

 

 

DECAMP BUS LINES TO PERMANTLY CHANGE GATE LOCATIONS 

AT PORT AUTHORITY BUS TERMINAL 

 

Montclair, NJ, September 1, 2015 – DeCamp Bus Lines has been assigned new 

permanent gate locations at the Port Authority Bus Terminal in New York, effective 

Tuesday, September 8, 2015. The change is part of Port Authority’s $90 million 

“Quality of Commute” program to improve the flow of traffic into and out of the 

terminal. 

 

DeCamp’s new gate locations will be on the Lower Level, South Wing as follows: 

 

Gate 12- Serving Routes 32 & 32/44 

Gate 14- Serving Routes 44 & 99 

Gate 16- Serving Routes 33 & 33M & 88 

Gate 18- Serving Routes 33 Grove & 33-280 Express 

Gate 20- Serving Routes 66 & 66R 

 

For more information on the gate relocation plan, go to the Port Authority website at:  

http://bit.ly/1Ep9EgP  

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Lee Brigham 

Director of Public Relations 

DeCamp Bus Lines 

973/783-7500 

lbrigham@decamp.com 
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